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News Release of July 27, 2016 

Eleventh Avenue Closure 
 

Beginning on Thursday, July 28, 2016, the City’s concrete 
contractor will be begin the work of repairing Eleventh Avenue 
between Tawas Street and Fair Avenue near the Alena Supply 
Entrance. 
 
This section of Eleventh Avenue will be closed to all through 
traffic. Local businesses will be accessible, however,  driveway  
access will be limited at times. Motorists are asked to seek 
alternate routes if possible. 
 
This work is expected to take 4 days, unless weather or 
construction delays occur. 
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